
S9K025N
H

Chief Executive
Peter Brown

S9K0
S9K0

9K0
9K0K00

5N
H

25N
H

25N
H

25N
25N
2525

Ordinary Council meeting 

The November 2019 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 27 November, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 22 November.

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome 
to attend.

Bituminous Sealing Works

Please be advised that road resealing works are scheduled to commence in late 
November 2019, and to continue for a period of approximately four weeks, to be 
completed before Christmas.

Resealing works are scheduled to commence in the north of the shire with the 
crew generally moving south however this is subject to last minute changes in 
response to weather conditions.

Presently the majority of resealing works on Colac streets are scheduled from 
November 28 through to December 2. Apollo Bay and coastal towns resealing 
works are scheduled for December 5 and 6 (please note, dates are indicative only).

Minor delays may be experienced on roads subject to resealing works.

Please observe and obey all road works signage and directions, thank you for your 
patience whilst these necessary works are completed.

Apollo Bay, Skenes Creek and Marengo Community 
Infrastructure Plan

Colac Otway Shire Council and the Otway Coast Committee are inviting you 
to participate in the second stage of the community infrastructure planning 
process for Apollo Bay, Skenes Creek and Marengo.

Stage one of the community and stakeholder engagement is now complete, 
comments and feedback received have been considered in the preparation 
of an Issues and Opportunities Paper, this report will be available in the 
coming weeks.

For the next stage of the project (Stage Two – Engagement / Emerging Ideas), 
a number of preliminary concept plans/ideas have been prepared for the 
community and stakeholders to view and provide feedback. 

How to Get Involved

Come along to an open house event on: 

Friday 22 November, 2019 from 1pm to 4pm or

Saturday 23 November, 2019 from 10am to 1pm

Location: Apollo Bay Golf Club, 2/20 Nelson Street, Apollo Bay 

To RSVP or for further information, please contact Council on 
inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au or phone 5232 9400.

For details on the project visit the Works and Projects page on Council’s 
website: www.colacotway.vic.gov.au 


